Hi Zillah FFA members and families,
Great news—after last year’s strong results, we’re launching our Sherwood Forest Farms Wreath & Garland Fundraiser again, and we’re getting started earlier so customers receive their greenery before Thanksgiving.
What’s happening
· Who: All Zillah FFA members (parents/guardians welcome to help!)
· What: Premium holiday wreaths, swags, and garlands from Sherwood Forest Farms
· Why: Proceeds support chapter activities, CDE/LDE travel, and community outreach.
Key dates
· Seller sign-up opens: Now
· Chapter launch & hard-copy order forms distributed: FFA meeting — Wednesday, Sept 17
· Order deadline (all orders & money due): Tuesday, Nov 4
· Estimated delivery/pickup: The week before Thanksgiving (details to follow once shipment is confirmed)

Registration Instructions from Sherwood Forest Farms
It is now time to create your Sherwood Forest Farms’ participant account. To register, click the link below. Once you are registered, you will be able to view your orders placed on our group website. To access your participant account after registration, click on the “Participant Login” button in the upper right-hand side of our group website. If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you for your participation!
👉 Register Here

How to participate (students & families)
1. Register as a seller using the link above to create your participant account and get your personal online store link.
2. Collect orders
· Use your personal online link for credit/debit orders.
· Use the hard-copy order form (handed out Sept 17) for cash/check orders.
3. Turn in hard-copy orders and payments by Nov 4 (clear student name and totals on envelope, please).
Money handling & checks
· Make checks payable to: Zillah FFA
· Please do not collect sales tax (already handled through the program).
Delivery & pickup
· We’ll notify sellers of delivery date/time and pickup location as soon as the truck date is confirmed.
· Products are fresh and boxed—please plan to deliver to your customers ASAP to keep everything looking great for the holiday.
Tips for successful sales
· Share your seller link on text, email, and social media (neighborhood groups are great).
· Ask local businesses if you may set out a form at the counter.
· Remind customers that ordering early guarantees the best selection and pre-Thanksgiving delivery.
Questions?
Reply to this email or contact Mr. Ziegler at jared.ziegler@zillahschools.org or 509-829-5565 ext. 4136
Thank you for supporting Zillah FFA—your efforts help fund student leadership, competitions, and community service all year long!
Go Leps!
Mr. Ziegler
FFA Advisor, Zillah High School
Thank you,
Jared Ziegler
Zillah High School Athletics

